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21 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Based on Government guidance on the teaching of reading and phonics, we have introduced a new phonics 
scheme this year.  
 
Whilst the majority of teaching and learning will be the same for the children, there are some changes. 
We would like to invite you in for a meeting to discuss these changes and how you can support your child 
with reading and phonics at home.  
 
The Year 2 Phonics Meeting will be held on Wednesday 16 November at 2:30pm.  
 
Please indicate via the Google Form below whether you would like to attend by Monday 14 November so 
that we can ensure that adequate seating is provided.  
 
Year 2 Phonics Meeting  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Miss B Wigmore  
Reading and Phonics Leader  
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